Dear SIG 24 Members,
We hope you are enjoying the summer!

We are writing to let you know that registration is now openfor the Oct. 26-28 SIG 24
Conference in Helsinki: 'Transitions in Researcher Education and Careers.'

You can register via the conference website here. Registration will be open until Oct. 17,
2022. Additional details about the program and other practical information is also available
on the conference site.

Please let us know if you have any questions, and we hope to see you in Helsinki!

Best wishes,
E, IS, &K



